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Parking is available for all participants at Waverley District Netball Association during the Saturday competition. To 
help clear the congestion and parking problems, an initial consideration would be for team families get together to car 
pool.  The  benefits  from  this  are  that  it’s  good  for  the  environment,  fewer  cars  are  trying  to  park  in  the  area  and  there  is  
reduced traffic down Farmer St.   

We ask that everyone attending the Waverley District Netball Association competition follow a few basic rules when 
parking in the area: 

1. Cars are to park nose in to boundaries as close to them as possible to ensure maximum capacity 
2. Do not parallel park along the boundaries 
3. Allow enough area at front/rear of vehicles when parking in the centre parking areas (two rows of parked 

vehicles) to allow for clear traffic flow.  
4. When driving through the car park you follow the flow of traffic. Traffic is one way as per arrows below. 
5. Do not park in the driveway area leading up to the pavilion. This is to be kept clear for emergency vehicles. 
6. If the rubbish bins are still in the car park do not park in front of them. 
7. When leaving the venue consider turning left into Cassinia Avenue to reduce the delays in Farmer Street. 
8. Be considerate to the local residents when approaching and leaving the venue and parking in side streets 

 

 


